
Spring Break  

Pleasant Mountain Music is open
during Spring Break; lessons are
scheduled as usual. However,
any students/families planning to
be away should provide 2-weeks
(14-days) notice to cancel
affected lessons at no charge.

Thank you to all our parents, students
and teachers for doubling down on
efforts to keep PMM safe and germ,
well reduced let’s say. The
handwashing and facemask wearing
has made a difference: sickness
absences are on the downward
trend.

Communicable Disesaes

Hard Rock and Metal
Karaoke
Fri March 8: Doors at 7:45pm,
singing starts at 8:00pm. Unleash
your inner beast and come get loud
with us! $Pay-What-You-Can

PMM Sing-a-Long Night
Sat March 16: doors at 7:45pm,
music starts at 8:00pm. The PMM
house band consisting of owners
Chris and Sarah will host an evening
of singing playing and good times.
Adult students are invited to show
off any song(s) they are working on
in lessons. 
$Pay-What-You-Can
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A reminder for Kiwanis participants, the first rehearsals to prep for April’s
performances will commence in March. As per the November Info Sessions, PMM
will arrange for payment to the accompanists, and those performers who require
rehearsals will have their March invoices adjusted and/or an additional invoice
sent, to include the accompanist and rehearsal fees.

 Kiwanis Music Festival Rehearsals



@pleasantmountainmusic
www.pleasantmountainmusic.ca

778-872-8422
inquiries@pleasantmountainmusic.ca

About Us

Welcome to LiamSpring Programming
In the words of teacher George
“here we GROW again”! PMM
welcomes Liam King to the team
as our second intern. Liam will
learn the ropes of schedule
coordination for the next year.
He’s been training with Sarah
and Chris since February 26, and
will begin to send emails from
March 1st onwards. If you see him
in the main hall, definitely give
him a hello; he’s super pumped to
be the fresh new face of the
organisation! Welcome Liam!

We are thrilled to announce our
upcoming spring season which will
include a terrific selection of clinics
and group classes. 
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Metal Choir 🤘
Starting April 9 (to June 25)
Tuesdays @ 8:00pm

Wielding Your Axe: 
Heavy Metal Guitar Clinic
Monday May 6 @ 7pm-9pm

Folk Guitar and Finger
Picking: Guitar Clinic
Monday May 13 @ 7pm-9pm

Taking you to Funkytown:
Funk Guitar Clinic
Mon. May 20 @ 6:30-8:30pm

Handpan Clinic #4 
Beginner to Intermediate players
Monday May 27 @ 7pm-9pm

Chordstruck Baby: Rock &
Roll and Blues Guitar Clinic
Monday June 3 @ 7pm-9pm

Don’t Fear the Theory:      
Guitar Clinic
Monday June 10 @ 7pm-9pm

2435A Granville Street


